
OFFICE OF PRESIDENT AND 
VICE-CHANCELLOR

THE UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO 

LONDON, CANADA

April 4, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University,
Montreal, P. Q.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I am exceedingly sorry that illness 
during the last two weeks has prevented me 
from keeping you posted concerning the arrange­
ments for the banquet for Ur. Waugh. I was 
unable even to attend the banquet and I had to 
content myself with sending a written message.
Ur. Howitt of Guelph very kindly brought McGill’s 
cordial message, supplementing your own telegram 
of felicitations. We appreciate more than we 
can tell the kind interest that you have taken 
in our demonstration of regard for Ur. Waugh; it 
has been a major factor in making the affair a 
success.

As ever,

Sincerely yours,

V/. Sherwood Fox, 
President.
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